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TO:
Chairman Pat Wood, III
Commissioner Judy Walsh
Commissioner Brett A. Perlman

FROM:
Nat Treadway
Office of Policy Development

RE:
February 18, 1999, Open Meeting Agenda Item No. 48: Project No. 19845, Adoption of Staggered Schedule for the Submission of Integrated Resource Plans Pursuant to P.U.C. Subst. R. 25.161(d)

Proposed order for adoption of revised staggered schedule

DATE:
February 11, 1999

On February 3, 1999, Northeast Texas Electric Cooperative, Inc. (NTEC) requested an extension for the filing of its preliminary integrated resource plan (IRP) from February 1999 to August 1999 citing the possibility that the Legislature may eliminate the IRP requirements in the near future. 

A copy of NTEC’s request and a proposed order approving the request is attached.
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